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PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

  

 

Notice is Hereby Given that the Tooele City Redevelopment Agency of Tooele City, Utah, will 

hold a Public Hearing to Consider the Adoption of the Final Budget for Fiscal Year 2022 - 2023. 

The Hearing will be held on Wednesday, June 15, 2022, at the hour of 7:00 p.m.  The Meeting 

will be held in the Tooele City Hall Council Chambers, Located at 90 North Main Street, Tooele, 

Utah. 

 

The Entire Proposed Budget will be Available for Inspection by the Public at Tooele City's 

Website at https://tooelecity.org/city-departments/finance/budget/ 
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